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NAEPDC
News, Views, and Clues
February 7, 2011

Colleague Questions-Adult High School

Karen Liersch (AZ) (where it is 70 degrees) wants to talk with states that have Adult High School Programs 
established by law.  If you have such, would you email her at Karen.Liersch@azed.gov  and she will follow up 
with you later.

Thanks for your assistance.

All NAEPDC News, Views, and Clues are archived at:
http://naepdc.org/news_views_clues/nvc_home.html 

Keep up the good work.  Let me know when we can help.
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